
 
 

QUESTION NO. 4 – 5G MOBILE PHONE MASTS 

 

From: Kate Jakobsson, Resident 

To: Councillor Ben Coleman, Cabinet Member for Health and Adult Social Care 

 

 

Question: 

 

“The Minister for Digital has tried to dissuade local authorities from refusing mobile 

phone masts etc on health grounds. However the official ICNIRP guidelines are very 

limited, out of date and carry a heavy disclaimer. The weight of independent 

research shows that 5G and related technology is likely to cause serious health 

problems, causing a strain on our health services. 

 

What will Hammersmith and Fulham Council do to stand up to the government and 

protect everyone’s health?” 


